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Dear Applicant 

Thank you for expressing your interest in becoming the Deputy Head teacher at Stoke Primary 

School. 

This role is key to our Senior Leadership Team, enabling us to complete the team and ensure we 

have the right skills and expertise to further grow and transform our school.  You will work in 

partnership with the Headteacher and wider leaders to make a real difference to our children.  

We are a team who embrace the challenge of enabling Stoke to be the very best school it can 

be. 

We seek to appoint an individual with the drive and passion to inspire and develop others 

through the highest quality teaching and learning.  This role will be instrumental in growing the 

skills within the team, through collaborative approaches to school improvement planning and 

CPD. 

We are a two-form entry primary school situated in the northeast of Coventry.  Our children are 

from richly diverse socio-economic and cultural backgrounds and give rise to Stokes multi-

cultural vibrancy.  Building our community to ensure all stakeholders contribute to our children’s 

success in an ever-changing world is vital to our overall success. 

We are all proud of our school and very ambitious for what we can achieve. 

Please come and visit us so you can find out more and see how you can bring your skills to our 

journey.  We can work with you to ensure that any visit is within all Covid protocols. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mathew Ascroft 

Head Teacher 
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